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 DR. MICHELLE SUN VISIT TO INNOVATION EYE CENTRE - KISUMU 

Innovation Eye Centre – Kisumu had the pleasure of welcoming Dr. Michelle Sun from the University of Michigan's 

Kellogg Eye Centre, USA, on a recent visit. The purpose of her trip was to analyze the entire process of eye surgery—
from equipment acquisition to the surgical procedure itself—with the aim of optimizing costs while maintaining the 

highest quality of care.  

During her visit, Dr. Sun interacted with the hospital team from various departments, engaging in knowledge exchange 

sessions where both sides shared experiences and best practices. She commended Innovation Eye Centre for its 
unwavering dedication to patient-centered care and its commitment to enhancing eye health within the region.  

   
                        Kennedy Odeny (Nurse in Charge Innovation Eye Centre - Kisumu) with Dr. Michelle Sun   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

     



 

 FAREWELL TO OPHTHALMIC NURSE ELIZABETH MAROKO 

We say goodbye to Elizabeth Moroko, who has been an Employee of Innovation Eye Centre. Her dedication, 

professionalism, and positive contributions continue to leave a lasting impact on our team. We are truly grateful for her 
service and the role she played in our growth. As Elizabeth moves on to new opportunities, we wish her continued 

success in all her future endeavors.   

                
Victor Nyamweya(Nurse), Elizabeth Maroko                  Veronica Oimeke (Nurse), Elizabeth Maroko   

(Outgoing Nurse) & Veronica Oimeke (Nurse)             (Outgoing Nurse) & David Ogera (Head of Nursing)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SUCCESSFUL EYE CAMP AT NDHIWA SUKARI INDUSTRY  

Innovation Eye Centre - Kisii conducted a successful eye camp at Ndhiwa Sukari Industry on the 27th and 28th of 

September. This initiative aimed to promote eye health awareness and provide screenings for common eye conditions, 

bringing essential eye care services directly to the community. 

During the camp, a dedicated team of eye care professionals screened 114 individuals and offered comprehensive eye 

examinations and consultations.  

  

    Innovation Eye Centre Staff                                                       Ms. Maxine Ondieki (Optometrist) examing the                

                                                                                                        Patient 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             



 

VISION SPRING VISIT 

Innovation Eye Centre was pleased to welcome Vision Spring representatives during our recent eye camp at Nyamira. 

The visit included an engaging interactive session with Evelyn Ongeta, Head of Outreach, who shared insights on our 
ongoing efforts to provide essential eye care services to underserved communities.  

  

                      Everlyne Ongeta (Head of Outreach) with Vision Spring Representatives  
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